

















Professor Walker reported on a State council meeting he attended.
New by-laws were distributed. Professor Walker advised that the
Association of Presidents Council voted to commence negotiating
in three areas, FSA's, Medicare and early retirement, and a status
letter will be sent to the board from the chief negotiator.

Dr. Sneed reported that the last action to be taken by CACC is the
vote to dissolve CACC and that he was instructed by the
association President that the chief executive officer is to cast the
vote for each district. Dr. Sneed stated he had communicated with
all delegates. It was requested that a notation be included that not
all were in favor of the merger. Dr. Sneed thanked all present who
participated in the districtwide retreat. He said evaluations were
generally very positive and some included constructive
suggestions for the future. The consensus is for future retreats of
this kind. Dr. Sneed concluded his report by reading a letter from
the President of the Academic Senate, Saddleback College, which
was basically representative of feedback.

President Hueter called for a short recess.

Motion by Trustee Walther, seconded by Trustee Moore, to
approve the submitted certificated and classified personnel actions
including replacement pages. Motion carried unanimously.

Motion by Trustee Swanson, seconded by Trustee Moore, to accept
the gift of numerous books to be added to the Library collection,
donated by Richard Sneed, Chancellor. Motion carried
unanimously.

The board meeting was adjourned at 9:45 p.m.

/i

Richard Sneed, Secretary
Board of Trustees
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